
 

TITLE IX NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 

 

Commodore Perry School District  (“District”) does not discriminate on the basis of sex, 

and prohibits sex discrimination, including sex-based harassment, in any education program or 

activity that it operates, as required by Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, 20 U.S.C. 

§§1681 et seq., and its regulations, 34 C.F.R. Part 106, including in admission and employment.   

Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to the District’s Title IX Coordinator, the U.S. 

Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights (“OCR”), or both.   

The District’s Title IX Coordinator is: 

Michael Wright, High School Principal 

Commodore Perry School District 

3002 Perry Highway 

Hadley, PA 16130 

Email:  mwright@cppanthers.org 

Telephone Number:  724-253-2232 

 

The U.S. Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights may be contacted at: 

U.S. Department of Education 

Office for Civil Rights 

Lyndon Baines Johnson Department of Education Bldg 

400 Maryland Avenue, SW 

Washington, DC 20202-1100 

 

Telephone: 800-421-3481 

FAX: 202-453-6012; TDD: 800-877-8339 

Email: OCR@ed.gov 

 

https://ocrcas.ed.gov/contact-ocr 

 

To report information about conduct that may constitute Title IX sex discrimination, 

including sex-based harassment, or make a complaint of Title IX sex discrimination, please refer 

to the District’s Nondiscrimination Policies and Grievance Procedures, which can be located on 

the District’s website under Board Policies, Policy 103 (Students) and Policy 104 (Employees): 

cppanthers.org or contact the District’s Title IX Coordinator. 

This Title IX Notice of Nondiscrimination must be filled out and published, at a minimum, prominently on the 

school entity’s website.  In addition, either this notice or a summary of the notice (see document titled Title IX 

Summary Notice) must be published in each handbook, catalog, announcement, bulletin, and application form that a 

school entity makes available to students, parents, guardians, or other authorized legal representatives of 

elementary school and secondary school students, employees, applicants for admission and employment and all 

unions and professional organizations holding collective bargaining and professional agreements with the school 

entity. 
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